St. Paul the Apostle Parish
Youth Choir Registration 2024
For Youth Age 8 and Up
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First Name: Last Name:

Parent Name(s), first and last:

Current Grade: School Attending:

Primary Parent Email:

Primary Parent Phone Number:

Date: Parent Signature:

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS:

e Rehearsals will take place Thursdays from 6:30pm to 7:30 pm in the Church starting February
15, 2024 and under the direction of the Music Director.

e The Youth Choir will sing at the 12pm mass on March 31st, 2024, Easter Sunday. If we have a
sufficient number of committed youth to sing the Youth Choir will be added to the music
rotation in the future at the discretion of the Music Director.

e All music resources will be supplied by the parish.

e We request that parents are on site during rehearsals.

e More information will be provided at the first rehearsal on Thursday February 15* @ 6:30 pm.

Complete and return form to the Music Director Cydney London Speers,

music@stpaultheapostleburlington.com or bring to the first rehearsal.
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